Blacktown
City Council

Your ref: PP_2019_BLACK_008_00
File no: F19/1113

16 April 2020
Ms Gina Metcalfe
Acting Director, Central (Western)
Place Design and Public Places
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Mr lan Bignell

Dear lan,
Planning Proposal — Marsden Park Industrial Precinct

| am writing in response to the Gateway Determination, dated 7™ April 2020 regarding the
Marsden Park Industrial Precinct Planning Proposal.

Please find attached, the Planning Proposal with amendments as requested in Part 1 of
the Gateway Determination Letter.

Can you please confirm that the amendments made to Parts 2, 3 and 6 of the proposal
meet the requirements as set out in the Gateway Determination condition?

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact me on 9839 6037.

Yours faithfully,

ez

Meredith Shiffway
Senior Strategic Planner

Connect - Create - Celebrate
Council Chambers - 62 Flushcombe Road - Blacktfown NSW 2148
Telephone: 02 9839 6000 - DX 8117 Blacktown
Email: council@blacktown.nsw.gov.au - Website: www.blacktown.nsw.gov.au
All correspondence to: The Chief Executive Officer - PO Box 63 - Blacktown NSW 2148



